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Dear Greenway Farms Residents,
As we all know, in response to the COVID-19 outbreak, the federal government has recommended social distancing, and most people are encouraged to stay home, if possible. Loudoun County, the Town of Leesburg, and your HOA BOD have been following the recommendations of Dr. Goodfriend, Director of the Loudoun County Health Department. 
Due to the evolving coronavirus crisis, effective Sunday, March 22, 2020, both Loudoun County and the Town of Leesburg are closing certain features to the public, including their playgrounds and athletic courts. This is in response to COVID-19 and based on recommendation from Dr. Goodfriend.
As stated on the LCP&R webpage, “While parks have remained open for trail and leisure use, playgrounds and athletic courts have experienced heavier than normal use in recent days, impacting the ability of residents to maintain social distancing measures recommended by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention.” 
Your HOA BOD has decided to follow the same protocol as Loudoun County and the Town of Leesburg with our response to COVID-19 and use of our common areas. In order to help mitigate the transmission of COVID-19, effective Sunday, March 22, 2020, the following common areas within the Greenway Farms community will be closed until further notice:
· Volleyball court
· Tennis courts
· Basketball courts behind the pool
Signs will be posted asap at the areas affected by this closure and residents are urged to adhere to any closure notices. We thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation during such an unprecedented situation.

Sincerely,
GFHOA Board of Directors

